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From: City Of Wolverhampton Council <noreplyweb@wolverhampton.gov.uk>  
Sent: 20 December 2022 17:19 
To: Licensing <Licensing@wolverhampton.gov.uk> 
Subject: Public Notice Objection received 
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Your details 

Name 

Customer name 
 

Address 

Customer address 
 

 
 

Contact 

Email 
 

 
Phone number 

 

Premises details 

Name/Address of premises 
Bantock Park, Finchfield Road, Wolverhampton WV3 9LQ 

Objection details 

Reason for objection 
Prevention of crime and disorder, Prevention of public nuisance, Public safety 
 
Further details 
I wish to object strongly to the proposal of another concert this time for 2 days. It was bad enough for 1 day this 
year with the noise and road disruption. The noise in particular I am elderly and the constant bump bump bump of 
the bass was awful and I could not hear my own television in my house it was so bad. 
Surely there are other places away from residential areas that this could be done there is a Football Stadium ideal 
for this sort of thing.  

The City of Wolverhampton Council works flexibly to meet the needs of the services we 
provide, so you could be receiving this email at any time. However, we do not expect you to 
read and respond to this email outside of your own working arrangements. 


